
Atifa - Student Head of School

Hi everyone, my name is Atifa Ahmed, and I
am delighted to be allocated the important
role of being student head of NIA. I am
currently in year 11 and I am dedicated to
influence all my fellow students to work hard,
like I try to, in order to achieve optimal
greatness and strive for excellence as we
represent the DNA of NIA. I am looking
forward to meeting and conversing with
many new people within my leadership role. I
hope that I can utilise my role as a voice for
many other students in this diverse school,
and help to make school a better
environment for everyone and ensure that
we all get opportunities to have fun within
the family of NIA.
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NIA Student Voice Updates

On Wednesday, we held our first Student

Leadership meeting with our Secondary

team at NIA6!

This week we interviewed Rayyan in
Year 12.

Question of the week: 
Q: How have you managed the
transition  from GCSE to A Level?
A: At first it was overwhelming but the
support from staff (shout out to Mrs
Hayward, Mrs Burgess and Mr
Meadham) helped me settle in
comfortably.

Q: What is your highlight of the week?
A: I think it was the first day, I was kind
of nervous but everyone has gelled
really well and it’s very peaceful here. 

Q: What are your goals for this
academic year?
A: My goal for the rest of this year is to
stay on top of my work and to
hopefully join our NIA Student
Leadership team!

Q: What are your careers aspirations?
A: Undergraduate I want to study
Midwifery or Radiography and Post
Grad I’d like to study Medical
Ultrasound.

Q: Final message or piece of advice
for your readers
A: When things get hard don’t just
leave it, ask for help.

A chance to learn more about what
our young people experience at NIA!
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